
Kindergarten Orientation 2023  
 

 

 
 

 

Attend our school’s Kindergarten Orientation event! 
 

Your child’s first day at school is just around the corner! This spring, we are thrilled to welcome 
families and children to our school for Kindergarten orientation. 

 

Attending a Kindergarten orientation is a wonderful opportunity to meet the Kindergarten team 
and learn more about the Kindergarten program. 

 

Orientation helps give families and children an insight into what to expect in September. We 
look forward to seeing you at our Kindergarten orientation this year! 

 

Date and time of Kindergarten orientation: May 16th, 2023 from 5-6pm 
 

School Address: 35 Pumpkin Pass, Binbrook, Ontario, L0R 1C0 

 

 

 
 
Visit hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/ to learn more about Kindergarten at HWDSB. 

 

On the Kindergarten orientation webpage, you can find some helpful resources that will 
prepare you and your child for Kindergarten in September. This includes a video tour of what 
happens throughout a typical day in kindergarten, a narrated video based on the presentation 
schools deliver at their event, a video to help families of children with special education needs, 
and so much more! 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/kindergarten-orientation/
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/kindergarten-orientation/

